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Carlos says, “Adios, 
mis amigos. Come 
again next year!”

The Record says, “Special 
thanks to all Choral Camp 
volunteers for your hard work 
this week!”

Goodbye, Campers!

Well, Choral Campers, the time has come 
to say goodbye, but only until next year!!! 
We hope you had an amazing week and 
that you will want to return again with 
all of your enthusiasm! We will be ready 
for you! In the meantime, remember 
the M.U.S.I.C. acrostic with memories, 
understanding, singing, intention and car-
ing. If I were to ask you now at the end of 
this week, if you could have fun and learn 
something at the same time, my guess is 
you would say “yes.”
Thank you for bringing your great smiles 

to camp this week. We look forward to see-
ing you next year!

Goodbye from Collette
Faithful program director

Did you know that you can go to college 
on the Choral Camp campus? Megan did! 

She sang with Salt & Light Co. and Chorale, 
and so did Daniel—just ask them. If you’ve 
learned to sing really well, you can tour with 
the Rosedale Chorale. Ask Jared Stutzman!

Collette jokes around with Carlos. They will 
both miss you, campers.
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Conservative Mennonite Conference 
invites all Choral Campers to

Multiply 2019

You’re invited!

Children’s Choir, Activities
& Recreation

Register at cmcrosedale.org

July 26-28
Jonathan Alder High School

Plain City | Ohio


